
 

MENDLESHAM COMMUNITY CHARITY  
Jan 2022 

                                                                                                                
Dear Residents,   
     
We understand that you have recently moved into the Parish of Mendlesham. On behalf of 
the Parish Council and the Mendlesham Community Charity we would like to 
welcome you to our community.  We hope that your move went well and that you will 
quickly enjoy the local services and facilities.  
 
With this letter is a copy of the Parish Newsletter which has a wide range of contacts for 
our many organisations and activities plus adverts for local businesses. There is a list of 
our Parish Councillors under ‘Snippets from the Parish Council’ and a Directory with 
contact details for the various organisations including the Secretary of the MCC.  
 
You may also like to visit the Parish web site https://mendlesham.suffolk.cloud/ Here 
you will find a wealth of information about what’s going on in our community including 
more information about the Mendlesham Community Charity. There is an opportunity to 
sign up for our E News which keeps you up to date about up and coming events or 
specific information.  The Parish Noticeboards are also a good source of what is going 
on, and they are located on the corner of Old Market Street/Church Road (by the letter 
box) and opposite the school in Mendlesham and at the Bus Stop in Mendlesham Green.  
 
The notice board at the village shop in Old Market Street is also a good source of 
information. The shop is well stocked and includes a Post Office. Other sources of 
information are the Spotted in Mendlesham and Mendlesham Green Residents 
Facebook pages. 
 
Visiting the monthly Café run by the Sat Café in the Old School Hall is another a must. 
Alternatively the Fish and Chip shop has a wide range of food options and The Kings 
Head will always make you feel welcome.  
 
Throughout the year there are many events held in various locations within the village. 
There is a Tote run by a local resident (Jean Abbott) which raises funds for the village 
communities and gives you a chance to be a lucky winner!  You may like to reinvest any 
winnings in 50:50 shop where you can find some great bargains! 
 
Our Health Centre is located on Chapel Road (01449 767722) and we have hairdressers as 
well as a newspaper delivery service run by Brockford Home Delivery Service (01379 
870241) and milk brought to your doorstep by Suffolk Diaries (01449 676746) 
 
For public services such as buses, libraries, schools, bin collect etc. hop on to these websites: 
www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/ and www.suffolk.gov.uk/     
 
We hope that you will quickly feel part of our community and like to get involved.  
 
The Trustees  
Note: Due to Covid some of the events and services have been curtailed but will return! 


